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Comhshaol, Pobal agus Rialtas Aitiil
Environment, Community and Local Government

Your ref. IBM0527/JAK/D
Our ref. MS 51/8/616 (Cork Misc.)

Mr Mark McConnell

RPS Consulting Engineers
Elmwood House

74 Boucher Road

Belfast BT12 6RZ
Northern Ireland

2 April 2014

Re: Interest in Title request by the Port of Cork Company in respect of the
Ringaskiddy Port Redevelopment Project

Subject to Lease/Lease Denied
Dear Mr McConnell,

| refer to previous correspondence, resting with your letter of the 21%' ultimo,
regarding the above matter.

I am to confirm that this Department has no objection to the making of an application
for planning permission in respect of the proposed development.

However, no works may be undertaken on the foreshore until the appropriate
foreshore approval has been obtained.

Yours sincerely,

Patrick O’Neill
Foreshore Unit
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